Information Letter no. 36-2016

Dear Member Federations,

With our Information Letter no. 19-2016 of 18.05.2016 you had received the "Restructured Statutes Proposal" which was discussed at our recent Congress in Torun. At this Congress it was decided to form a working group who should look into the whole project again and come up with a final version at the Tbilisi Congress in June 2017.

The working group, proposed by the last COMEX meeting in Prag, consists of the following persons who have agreed to work for this task: Olivier Carrard (SUI), Marco Rioja (ESP), Peter Jacobs (GBR), Pascal Tesch (LUX), Max Geuter (GER).

The EFC COMEX also offers all federations to look into this project again and give their comments or proposals until 21.11.2016 (deadline).

Please take this opportunity to help the working group to finalize this project and send your eventual contribution to the below address.

With best regards, Max Geuter

General Secretariate
Postfach 1138
D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen
Email: mwfgeuter@aol.com
www.eurofencing.info